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January 9, 1998
I

,

!

I
' Mr. Les Sabo I
Director i

U.S; Nuclear Medicine Operations'

Mallinckrodt, Inc.
2703 Wagner Place i

Maryland Heights, MO 63043

Dear Mr. Sabo: !

!
- This letter confirms a discussion between Mr. Jamnes Cameron of this office and Mr. Ashok .

'

Dhar of your staff to have an exit meeting, open to the public, on January 23,1998, at '

10:00 a.m., in the Maryland Heights Fire District, House #1, located at 2600 Schuetz Road,
Maryland Heights, Missouri. The meeting is to discuss the results of the specialinspection to be
conducted at the Mallinckrodt, Inc.,2703 Wagner Place, Maryland Heights, Missouri facility from -

,

- January 12 through 16,1998.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concoming this matter. - !

Sincerely, |

' Original signed by ,

!

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Materials inspection Branch 2
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